
If you have financial aid concerns and
questions, always feel free to contact the
ASAP Financial Aid Team, by sending an

email to ASAPFinAid@bmcc.cuny.edu or by
scheduling an appointment with your

financial aid advisors via Connect2Success. 

CHECK YOUR CUNYFIRSTCHECK YOUR CUNYFIRST
  TO-DO LISTTO-DO LIST

Always make sure to check your 
CUNYfirst To-Do List to see if there are

any more financial aid requirements for
you to complete, thus preventing future

issues regarding the financial aid you
should receive.

ASAP funding depends on your
attendance, dropping or withdrawing

from your course may result in a
reduction or complete cancellation of
your ASAP award, leaving you with a

tuition balance.

To prevent this, make sure to
drop/withdraw before January 2 for
the Winter and for Spring 2024 make

sure to drop your class before 
January 24!

 

REMINDER IN CASE OFREMINDER IN CASE OF
WITHDRAWAL!WITHDRAWAL!

CONNECT WITH US!CONNECT WITH US!
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